
 
Celebration School 

School Advisory Council Minutes 

September 18th, 2023 

 
CALL TO ORDER 
A meeting of the Celebration K-8 School Advisory Council was held in the Great Hall. Tania Filak, vice 
president, called the meeting to order at 5:19 P.M.  Andrea Bracco, secretary, recorded the minutes for 
this meeting. 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Members: Tania Filak, Tracey Perrault, Andrea Bracco, Teia Hooper, Andrea Baker,  

Thomas Bracco, Debi Wisneski, Rebecca Hamilton, Greg Filak, Danielle Daku, 
Elizabeth Worley, Christy Flanagan-Feddon, Gary Weeden 
 

Attendees: Molly Beck, Taylor VanDevon(sp?) 
 

 
SAFTEY REPORT – Mr. Weeden on behalf of Deputy Plaza 

• Scooters are a rising safety concern. 

• Greg Filak notified members of a community wide meeting next week to discuss the scooters, 
helmets, etc 

• Debi Wisneski voiced a concern about parents parking in the fire lane when picking up students 
for early dismissal 

• Debi Wisneski and Teia Hooper voiced concerns over teachers parking on the streets instead of 
behind the gym 
 
 

SIP– Mr. Weedon 

• Mr. Weeden presented the SIP 

• Quick overview of data, CK8 surpassed the state on every assessment but has decreased since 

2019/ post- COVID 

• Area of Focus ESSA subgroup SWD (scored 38% vs 41% of total points possible on school 

grade calculation) and Chronically Absent Students (212) 

• Goal is to bring subgroup score to 45% through assessing data and targeted interventions and 

decrease the number of chronically absent students by 25 students with a 3-Tier Approach 

• Motion to approve SIP by Debi Wisneski, seconded by Tracey Perrault, passed unanimously. 

 



PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

• Dr. Shanoff will be hosting a Meet & Treat at the high school next Thursday at 6 PM 

• Hispanic Heritage Month has begun but Multiculutral Night has been moved to March due to 

scheduling conflicts 

• Next week is college week with dress down days with discussions focusing on post-secondary 

plans 

• Next week is recognizing Celebrating Freedom week 

• Bookmark Buddies is back with help from the Celebration Foundation 

• Money has been earmarked for tutoring 

• Fall sports have started, soccer, golf and cross country 

• School dances are starting to be scheduled  

• Opening for MS Dean and testing co-cordinator 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT – Teia Hooper 

• Balances per Teia Hooper, Treasurer 

• Estimated 2023-2024 Budget $13,094 

• Small Account $194.85 
 

FUNDS REQUESTS 

• NA 
 
OPEN FORUM 

• Debi Wisneski inquired about the track, it is in use but waiting to be sodded 

• Debi Wisneski inquired about the Mulberry down spouts, plans have been approved 

• Tracey Perrault inquired about the water station filter, PO has been put in 

• Red Robin spirit night is this Thursday 
 
UPCOMING MEETINGS 

October 16th 
November 13th 
December 11th 
January 22nd 
February 19th 
March 25th 
April 22nd 
May 20th 
 
      
MEETING ADJOURNMENT 

• Tracey Perrault motioned to adjourn the meeting at 6:58 PM.  Debi Wisneski seconded the 
motion.  Motion carried unanimously.   

 
Submitted by, 
Carl Fiore/ Tania Filak 
Chairperson 
Approval Date: 

 


